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Top DEP Stories 
 
Lebanon Daily News: DEP hearing for Atlantic Sunrise at LVC Wednesday 
http://www.ldnews.com/story/news/2017/06/13/dep-hearing-atlantic-sunrise-lvc-
wednesday/393585001/ 
 
WGAL: Residents to ask DEP to withhold pipeline permits 
http://www.wgal.com/article/residents-to-ask-dep-to-withhold-pipeline-permits/10021098 
 
Mentions 
 
NGI: Environmental Groups Take Aim at Atlantic Sunrise, Mountain Valley Pipeline Projects 
http://www.naturalgasintel.com/articles/110769-environmental-groups-take-aim-at-atlantic-sunrise-
mountain-valley-pipeline-projects  
 
Wyoming County Examiner: DEP takes testimony on permits 
http://wcexaminer.com/news/dep-takes-testimony-on-permits-1.2205808  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise:  Union, business leaders speak for pipeline 
http://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/061417/page/1/story/union-business-leaders-speak-for-
pipeline  
 
WGAL:  Residents to ask DEP to withhold pipeline permits 
http://www.wgal.com/article/residents-to-ask-dep-to-withhold-pipeline-permits/10021098  
 
WBRE:  Public weighs in on pipeline project 
http://www.pahomepage.com/news/public-weighs-in-on-pipeline-project/740350454  
 
WNEP:  Public sounding off on controversial natural gas pipeline project 
http://wnep.com/2017/06/13/public-sounding-off-on-controversial-natural-gas-pipeline-project/  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Lock Haven Gazette:  Town talks bike trail, drug epidemic 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2017/06/town-talks-bike-trail-drug-epidemic/  
 
abc27: Dauphin County set to open largest, ‘natural’ park 
http://abc27.com/2017/06/14/dauphin-county-set-to-open-largest-natural-park/ 
 
Post-Gazette LTE: Hometown hero Rachel Carson would be appalled by Trump 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2017/06/14/Hometown-hero-Rachel-Carson-would-be-
appalled-by-Trump/stories/201706140068  
 
Indiana Gazette: STEPHANIE SMITH COONEY: Protect against Lyme disease 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/columns/stephanie-smith-cooney-protect-against-lyme-
disease,26471849/ 
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The Almanac: Montour Trail celebrates top state honor during South Park Township event 
http://www.thealmanac.net/20170601/montour_trail_celebrates_top_state_honor_during_south_park
_township_event  
 
Lock Haven Express: Centre OKs bid for repair of flood-damaged properties 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2017/06/centre-oks-bid-for-repair-of-flood-damaged-
properties/  
 
Energy 
 
York Dispatch: Let market forces dictate TMI future 
http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/opinion/2017/06/14/editorial-let-market-forces-dictate-tmi-
future/395296001/ 
 
Times News: Energy efficiency yields big savings for Jim Thorpe 
http://www.tnonline.com/2017/jun/13/energy-efficiency-yields-big-savings-jim-thorpe 
 
Mining 
 
York Daily Record: Quarry blasts don't rattle this couple 
http://www.ydr.com/videos/news/local/2017/06/14/quarry-blasts-dont-rattle-couple/101410938/ 
 
WITF/NPR: Coal Towns Face An Uncertain Future. What Is The Country Obliged To Do? 
http://www.npr.org/2017/06/13/532724757/coal-towns-face-an-uncertain-
future?_ga=2.130366791.953548620.1497358675-882895250.1471610849 
 
Times Observer: Russell bridge demolished after 80 years 
http://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2017/06/russell-bridge-demolished-after-80-years/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: Consol Energy aims to expand mining in western Greene County 
http://www.observer-
reporter.com/20170614/consol_energy_aims_to_expand_mining_in_western_greene_county 
 
Oil and Gas  
  
Chester County Daily Local: Demonstrators Rally Against Mariner East 2 Pipeline 
http://www.dailylocal.com/general-news/20170613/demonstrators-rally-against-mariner-east-2-
pipeline 
 
Tribune-Review:  Assisted living residents in Lower Burrell evacuated over suspected gas leak 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/12403758-74/assisted-living-residents-in-lower-burrell-
evacuated-over-suspected-gas-leak  
 
Valley News Dispatch: Upper Burrell zoning case involving oil, gas drilling could be held for Pa. high court 
ruling 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/12383915-74/upper-burrell-zoning-case-involving-oil-gas-
drilling-could-be-held-for  
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Post-Gazette LTE: The Laurel pipeline reversal would be good for consumers 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2017/06/14/The-Laurel-pipeline-reversal-would-be-
good-for-consumers/stories/201706070059 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Talen nuke plant reactor back online 
http://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/061217/page/3/story/talen-nuke-plant-reactor-back-
online  
 
Vector Management 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Cumberland County reports mosquito positive for West Nile 
http://cumberlink.com/news/local/cumberland-county-reports-mosquito-positive-for-west-
nile/article_8e8be4d7-30ba-5807-9b93-b3db9c5954a1.html 
 
Waste 
  
Lock Haven Express:  Drug disposal center may be coming to Pine Creek Township 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2017/06/drug-disposal-center-may-be-coming-to-pine-
creek-township/   
 
Reading Eagle: Richmond supervisors grant extensions for work at recycling facility 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/richmond-supervisors-grant-extensions-for-work-at-
recycling-facility 
 
Express Times: Jammed house greets Slate Belt sludge plant planners 
http://www.lehighvalleylive.com/slate-
belt/index.ssf/2017/06/plainfield_township_planners_d.html#incart_river_home 
 
PA Environment Digest: Senate Unanimously Passes Bill To Prevent Funding Crisis In Recycling Program 
http://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2017/06/senate-unanimously-passes-bill-to.html  
 
Leader Times: PennDOT utilizes recycled asphalt 
http://www.leadertimes.com/news/2017-06-14/Front_Page/PennDOT_utilizes_recycled_asphalt.html  
 
Herald-Standard: Recycling concerns addressed  
http://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/recycling-concerns-addressed/article_912c344a-
6bf0-57bc-87e6-7d17a6a22e51.html 
 
Water 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Study questions effectiveness of carbon to filter all firefighting foam 
chemicals 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/horsham-pfos/study-questions-effectiveness-of-
carbon-to-filter-all-firefighting-foam/article_8aab4f87-85e9-5b49-b359-
eac57e570941.html?hp=bottom-unwellhome 
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Center Daily Times:  Residents, officials talk Toll Brothers development 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/article155630829.html  
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Lancaster's public water back in regulatory compliance, as 2017 results offset '16 
violation 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lancaster-s-public-water-back-in-regulatory-compliance-as-
results/article_a8c1bb84-507b-11e7-af97-d3799cf5689d.html 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Mount Holly Springs rejects zoning map changes 
http://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/mount_holly_springs/mount-holly-springs-rejects-
zoning-map-changes/article_4605e8e6-2e25-5116-a68c-a053e2376fa6.html 
 
WTAJ: Nittany Valley Water Coalition filing at Supreme Court against Toll Brothers 
http://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/nittany-valley-water-coalition-filing-at-supreme-court-against-
toll-brothers/740188882 
 
Scranton Times: Dunmore to add request for AG to review sewer sale 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/dunmore-to-add-request-for-ag-to-review-sewer-sale-1.2205396 
 
Times News: W. Penn dismisses water challenge 
http://www.tnonline.com/2017/jun/13/w-penn-dismisses-water-challenge 
 
The Clarion News: Knox Township awaits Paint's decision on sewerage line  
http://www.theclarionnews.com/news/frontpage/article_ce4efa9e-a50b-59f7-892e-
64432b0b3f90.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: Meadville authority to vote on water fluoridation today  
http://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/local_news/meadville-authority-to-vote-on-water-
fluoridation-today/article_d438ba9f-b4f6-5266-af90-624d34220433.html 
 
Centre Daily Times: New Hilltop owner cleaning up property, township manager says 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/article156041154.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Water main break impacts Duquesne 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/12405122-74/water-main-break-impacts-duquesne  
 
WJAC: Johnstown Water Authority issues boil water advisory 
http://wjactv.com/news/local/johnstown-water-authority-issues-boil-water-advisory  
 
Tribune-Review: Waste water treatment plants gets odor control, set for renovations 
http://triblive.com/local/hamptonshaler/12386116-74/waste-water-treatment-plants-gets-odor-
control-set-for-renovations 
 
Tribune-Review: Judge says insurers must cover lead exposure claims against Summit Elementary 
http://triblive.com/local/regional/12398430-74/judge-says-insurers-must-cover-lead-exposure-claims-
against-summit-elementary 
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Daily American: Hooversville Borough officials seek funding for yet-to-be-approved water project 
http://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/hooversville-borough-officials-seek-funding-for-
yet-to-be-approved/article_51055b2e-e951-5a7b-868b-5828f393e989.html  
 
Pittsburgh Courier: PWSA halts water line replacement after lead levels rise – Rev. John Welch had 
warned officials… 
https://newpittsburghcourieronline.com/2017/06/12/pwsa-halts-water-line-replacement-after-lead-
levels-rise/  
 
WTAE: Watermain break in Duquesne sends geyser of water into the air 
http://www.wtae.com/article/watermain-break-in-duquesne-sends-geyser-of-water-into-the-
air/10020319 
 
PublicSource: Heavy rain means raw sewage in this Westmoreland County community — on private land 
and in public drinking water 
http://publicsource.org/when-the-water-doesnt-run-clean-sewage-in-westmoreland-countys-primary-
drinking-water-supply/ 
 
Tribune-Democrat: 48-hour boil water notice in effect for Johnstown following line break 
http://www.tribdem.com/news/hour-boil-water-notice-in-effect-for-johnstown-following-
water/article_e72c1822-5046-11e7-8484-bb3833daab15.html  
 
Leader Times: Ohio River Sweep is June 17 
http://www.leadertimes.com/news/2017-06-14/Front_Page/Ohio_River_Sweep_is_June_17.html  
 
Beaver County Times: Residents have drinking water tested at Penn State Extension event 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/environment/residents-have-drinking-water-tested-at-penn-state-
extension-event/article_fe8d7174-508b-11e7-978c-33f7c26f2cbb.html  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Lock Haven Express:  Mother Nature (letter to the editor) 
http://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/2017/06/mother-nature/  
 
WITF/Marketplace: Erie worries its natural beauty — and tourism — will suffer under budget cuts 
https://www.marketplace.org/2017/06/12/economy/big-promise/erie-worries-its-natural-beauty-and-
tourism-will-suffer-under-budget-cuts 
 
abc27: Columbia bridge goes dark for mayfly invasion 
http://abc27.com/2017/06/13/columbia-bridge-goes-dark-for-mayfly-invasion/ 
 
Meadville Tribune: New Economic Progress Alliance director is a familiar county face  
http://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/new-economic-progress-alliance-director-is-a-familiar-county-
face/article_7232fd3a-5085-11e7-ad9a-279b86b77d9e.html 
 
Tube City Almanac: 'Like Being in a Hurricane': Area Cleans Up After Powerful Storms 
http://almanac.tubecityonline.com/almanac/?e=575  
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Post-Gazette: Thunderstorms cause myriad issues throughout Allegheny County 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/region/2017/06/13/flash-flood-warning-allegheny-county-national-
weather-service-pittsburgh-weather/stories/201706130163  
 
Post-Gazette: Liberty Borough declares state of emergency due to storms; 2,500 utility customers 
remain without power 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/region/2017/06/14/power-outages-pittsburgh-weather-storms-
liberty-borough-emergency/stories/201706140091  
 
WTAE: Storms cause damage in Western Pa. 
http://www.wtae.com/article/storms-cause-damage-in-western-pa/10019271  
 
Tribune-Review: Storms leave thousands of homeowners in the dark 
http://triblive.com/local/norwin/12402991-74/storms-leave-thousands-of-homeowners-in-the-dark  
 
KDKA: Residents Cleaning Up After Strong Storms Pound Area 
http://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2017/06/14/beaver-county-storm-damage/  
 
Tribune-Review: Electric company working to restore power in Allegheny, Beaver counties 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/12405236-74/electric-company-working-to-restore-power-in-
allegheny-beaver-counties  
 
Tribune-Review: Building facade collapses onto sidewalk in Pittsburgh's Lawrenceville neighborhood 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/12402103-74/building-facade-collapses-onto-sidewalk-in-
pittsburghs-lawrenceville-neighborhood  
 
Post-Gazette: Pa. Senate passes bill to give Legislature power to kill costly regulations 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2017/06/13/Pa-Senate-passes-
bill-to-give-Legislature-power-to-kill-costly-regulations/stories/201706130138  
 
PA Environment Digest: Senate OKs Bill To Allow General Assembly To Kill Regulations By Doing Nothing 
http://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2017/06/senate-oks-bill-to-allow-general.html  
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